
Lab Med Report 
A PUBLICATION OF: 

MUNSON HEALTHCARE LABORATORIES 
GRAND TRAVERSE PATHOLOGY, PC 

PHYSICIAN’S DIAGNOSTIC SUPPORT SERVICE 

 

IN THIS ISSUE: Group B Streptococci March 2016 Volume 2 
  Kyle Carr, M.D.  
   
 
In early March, Munson Medical Center's microbiology lab replaced Group B streptococcal culture 
with a polymerase chain reaction method (of similar specificity and higher sensitivity than culture). 
 
Susceptibilities from Lim broth recovered/cultured streptococci can still be performed. 
 
Feel free to call the microbiology lab (231.935..6123) or me (231.935.6129) with questions. 
 
http://www.cdc.gov/groupBstrep/guidelines/index.html  
 
 
  

 
   

  


